P, 0. ANERLEY,
South Coast,
Nat&lv

South Afrieca.

10th April, 1950.

Mr. A. Sabatier,
Albin Michel,

22 Rue Huyghens
PARIS XIV.

Dear Mr. Sabatier.

I have just returned to South Africa and do not know if it
is perhaps too late to send you & few words of introduetion to
‘the French editicn of the novel. Nevertheless I do so at once
and hope that it will not arrive too late for you to use.

I regret that I shall not be able to be in Parls on the oe-~
casion of the publication o the French edition

All good wishes

Yours sincerely,

J
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